
                                          

 

                      
September 7, 2021 
 
Dear [Customer name], 
 

Welcome to RCB Bank! Effective October 1, 2021, RCB Bank will acquire Lakeside State Bank. Initially, 
there will be no changes to your account(s).  

 It’s banking as usual – continue using your Lakeside State Bank checks, debit  
cards, etc.  

 There are no changes to your automatic direct deposits or payments at this time.  
 Continue to access your online banking through LakesideBankOK.com.  

 
Although you will immediately see signage change, you will continue to see the same friendly faces at 
your local branches. As we move forward, we will provide you with additional details as it relates to your 
account(s).   
 
Just like Lakeside State Bank, RCB Bank is your hometown, community bank. We look forward to 
serving you!   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Roger L. Mosier     Monty Hartley    
President and CEO    Chairman of the Board  
RCB Bank     Lakeside State Bank    
 
 
 

http://www.lakesidebankok.com/

